
Once again Temple Chaverim is pleased to announce our
partnership with the Reformed Church in Plainview's
program, Feed the Need, that helps those who live at the
Hicksville train station and a local motel get a warm and
delicious meal.

On March 21st, our TNL Students will be making and
assembling food for about 50 people along with members
of the Church. 

The Church is responsible for their delivery, but the food is
up to us. 

Here's how we need your help: 

1) Donate - even $18 or $36 goes a long way in helping to
feed those with food insecurity. Your donations ensure we
have the quality ingredients we need to make their food.

2) Shopping - we have a delicious menu prepared but we
need your help in acquiring those items. Do you have time
the week/weekend before March 21st to help shop? 

3) Pre-cooking - not all of our dishes can be made on
site. We'll need a few volunteers to make brownies that
we'll be serving on March 21st. If you can help pre-cook
on Sunday or Monday before that day, please let us
know! 

Click here to donate or register
Michael Wright
Social Action Committee Chair

Rabbi Zeller
Senior Rabbi

For more info call the Temple Office at 516-367-6100.


